
                                                                                         
 

 

                                                                                                            
 

September 23, 2022 

 

Congratulations 

 to  

Dr. Rahim Karim 

It is my pleasure and honour to extend my best wishes and congratulations to Dr. Rahim Karim on his 

installation as the new president and chief executive officer of the Canadian College of Naturopathic 

Medicine. 

Dr. Karim is known for his leadership experience in the field of healthcare sector. Apart from being an 

accomplished clinician, he is also respected as an administrator, educator, and mentor. He has been 

involved in both public and private post-secondary educational institutions. 

May you continue to serve well and impart your knowledge and wise counsel to the students or 

naturopathic medicine and to your colleagues at CCNM. 

In wish you continued success in your new role. 

 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Salma Zahid, M.P 

 


